Ryan V. Pappe
495 15th St. SE
Salem, OR 97301

June 25, 1998

Dr. Gary F. Schoonover
4320 Cherry Ave NE
Salem OR 97301

Dear Dr. Schoonover,

I recently moved to Salem and need a new dentist. I am interested in some serious dental
surgery in the near future, and I just know you can’t wait to get your hands in my mouth.

For the past few years I toyed with the idea of removing all of my teeth, and I finally
committed myself to this course of action. I eat a lot of rough foods that grind down my
teeth; for example, raw nuts. My research shows that dentures will withstand the wear and
tear better. In addition, I can’t stand the taste of toothpaste. I hope this course of action
will help.

Please relpy to this letter with information detailing an estimate of the cost for this
procedure. Would this procedure be likely to be covered by any insurance plan? Also, what
information do I need to provide in order to be accepted as a patient? Please respond quickly
before I change my mind. But seriously, I’'m going to do it. I hope we can find a time in the
near future to discuss the operation.

Respectfully yours,

Rl e

Ryan V. Pappe



